
Friday, December 13th 
 
 
 
Math Bowl 
Attention 5th Graders, If you are interested in trying out for the 5th grade Math Bowl 
team, please attend a meeting in Mr. Maciszak's room at 8:00 on either Tuesday, 
December 17th or Wednesday, December 18th. 
 
 
7th Grade Basketball 
Clark won two big games vs. Highland on the road last night. Vincent Cronin sealed the 
first game with 2 free throws with 0.1 seconds left in overtime. Clark dominated in game 
2, winning by over 20 points. Great job guys. Don't forget, no practice tonight but meet 
at the high school at 5:30 for pizza. 
 
Wrestling 
No practice tonight, but don't forget to be here at Clark @ 7:15 on Saturday for the 
conference tournament.  
 
 
CLARK WEEKS OF HOLIDAY CHEER 
We hope everyone will participate and wear their favorite holiday wear during our last 
two weeks of school before break!  Monday is CRAZY WHOVILLE HAIR 
DAY/GRINCHWEAR! 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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